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 Objection

Comments This application should not be approved. The height of the proposed chimney is out of proportion and
will be highly visible across the coastal plain. This would detract from the views of the South Downs
National Park and the risk the remaining green gap between Littlehampton and Bognor. Access roads
are not able to cope with the additional vehicle movements that this development would create. Local
housing in Arundel Ford Yapton Clymping Littlehampton Flansham Felpham and Bognor would be at
high risk of Air pollution
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